
W h a t  d o  o l d e r  p e o p l e  
w a n t  f r o m  t h e i r  h e a l t h  c a r e ?  

I n v i t a t i o n  t o  t a k e  p a r t  i n  a  s u r v e y

NARI is working with the Victorian Department
of Health and Human Services to better

understand what is important to older people
in Victoria in relation to their health and well

being needs. 
 

We would like to invite all Victorians over the
age of 65 and their carers (regardless of age)
to participate in an important survey to discuss

your health care preferences, expectations
and priorities. 

 
The survey will take approximately 15-20

minutes to complete and will be conducted
online.  By completing the survey you will go
in the draw to win one of five $40 Coles Myer

gift vouchers.

To participate in the survey please visit

our project Facebook page 

www.facebook.com/WDOPW
 

Or proceed directly to the survey

https://redcap.nari.edu.au/redcap/surv
eys/index.php?s=34HCKTRMMA

 

If you would like a hardcopy survey
mailed to you with a postage paid return
envelope or if you would like more
information regarding this project please
contact
Dr Jessica Cecil 
email: j.cecil@nari.edu.au
phone: 8387 2621 or 8387 2301 


